
What Does Quantum Consciousness Have to Do  
With the Apollo Space Program? 

 
Join us to mark the 40th anniversary of the first lunar landing on July 20, 1969 by 
watching a DVD of a fascinating talk by Apollo 14 Astronaut Dr. Edgar Mitchell.  
 
On his way home from the moon to Earth, Dr. Mitchell had a transcendent experience — called 
Samadhi in Sanskrit — in which he saw the universe in its separateness but experienced it in its 
unity with bliss. This profound event turned the explorer of outer space into an explorer of the 
inner space of consciousness. Dr. Mitchell’s research is changing our view of the universe and of 
ourselves fundamentally. This is an evening you won’t forget.  
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